
Transition Regulation possibility ‘do not correct’ master’s degree 
programmes Faculty of Law 2024/2025 
 
The possibility of marking an examination with ‘do not correct’ will be terminated for 
all Faculty of Law degree programmes as of 1 September 2024. For examinations in 
the master’s degree programmes of the Faculty of Law, it will still be possible to make 
use of this option until 1 September 2025. The following applies to these 
programmes: 
 
If a student at a written examination clearly writes ‘do not correct’ on the 
examination sheet, the student is supposed for this student to not have participated 
in this examination. No results will be registered for this student in the system. All 
rights linked to examination participation will then become null and void for this 
student for such examinations, including among others the right to an aberrant 
examination regulation as provided for in Article 4.9 of the Teaching and 
Examination Regulations of the English-taught master programmes.  


